
 
 

 
 

 

 
September 22, 2016 
 

   
 
TO:  CITY COUNCILMEMBERS 
  
FROM: MAYOR JOHN GILES 
  
SUBJECT: Appointment to Design Review Board 
  
The following is my recommendation for an appointment to the Design Review Board. 
 
Design Review Board – Seven-member board with one new appointment.  
 
Seth Placko, District 1. Mr. Placko has over twenty years experience as a landscape 
architect and currently works for J2 Engineering and Environmental Design.  He holds a 
bachelor of landscape architecture from Iowa State University and is a current member 
of the American Society of Landscape Architects.  Mr. Placko’s appointment will fill a 
vacancy created by the resignation of Eric Paul.  He will be filling one of the architect 
positions on the Design Review Board.  Mr. Placko’s partial term will end on June 30, 
2017.     
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


